From: Silver Sage <silversagehomestead@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 24, 2018 9:33 AM
To: PUC-DOCKET FILINGS
Subject: Fwd: [EXT] EL 18-003

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Silver Sage <silversagehomestead@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, Aug 23, 2018 at 8:37 AM

Subject: EL 18-003

To: <puc@state.sd.us>, <patty.vangerpen@state.sd.us>, Kristen (Kristen.Edwards@state.sd.us)
<Kristen.Edwards@state.sd.us>, Amanda (Amanda.Reiss@state.sd.us) <Amanda.Reiss@state.sd.us>,
<darren.kearney@state.sd.us>, <jon.thurber@state.sd.us>, Mark Mauersberger
(mark.mauersberger@apexcleanenergy.com) <mark.mauersberger@apexcleanenergy.com>,
<scott.koziar@apexcleanenergy.com>, <jbell@burnsmcd.com>, Karen (Karen.Layher@state.sd.us)
<Karen.Layher@state.sd.us>, Cindy Brugman <cbrugman@codington.org>, Lisa <LAgrimonti@fredlaw.com>, Teresa
Kaaz <teresakaaz@yahoo.com>, vpmeyerfarms <vpmeyerfarms@yahoo.com>, Wind Diane Redlin <jdredlin@sstel.net>,
<jaredkrakow@hotmail.com>, <kcimkrakow@sstel.net>, matt whitney <whitneywelding@hotmail.com>, Tim Lindgren
<timlindgren009@yahoo.com>, Linda Pace <Ipedersen.pace@gmail.com>, Kelly Owen <kocattle@gmail.com>,
<bauwade88er@gmail.com>, Pete & Kristi Mogen <mogensmark@mogensmark.com>, <msmith@fredlaw.com>

Cc: <patty.vangerpen@state.sd.us>, Kristen (Kristen.Edwards@state.sd.us) <Kristen.Edwards@state.sd.us>, Amanda
(Amanda.Reiss@state.sd.us) <Amanda.Reiss@state.sd.us>, <darren.kearney@state.sd.us>, <jon.thurber@state.sd.us>,
Mark Mauersberger (mark.mauersberger@apexcleanenergy.com) <mark.mauersberger@apexcleanenergy.com>,
<scott.koziar@apexcleanenergy.com>, <jbell@burnsmcd.com>, Karen (Karen.Layher@state.sd.us)
<Karen.Layher@state.sd.us>, Cindy Brugman <cbrugman@codington.org>, Lisa <LAgrimonti@fredlaw.com>, Teresa
Kaaz <teresakaaz@yahoo.com>, vpmeyerfarms <vpmeyerfarms@yahoo.com>, Wind Diane Redlin <jdredlin@sstel.net>,
<jaredkrakow@hotmail.com>, <kcimkrakow@sstel.net>, matt whitney <whitneywelding@hotmail.com>, Tim Lindgren
<timlindgren009@yahoo.com>, Linda Pace <Ipedersen.pace@gmail.com>, Kelly Owen <kocattle@gmail.com>,
<bauwade88er@gmail.com>, Pete & Kristi Mogen <mogensmark@mogensmark.com>

| received an email dated August 17th, 2018 from Mollie Smith concerning turbine shifts, adjustment approval

requests.

The receptors numbers changed and we no longer have a map to coordinate where the new receptor numbers are in
relationship to the turbines.

| request the reason the receptor numbers changed and that we are provided with updated maps with the new receptor
numbers and their locations. However, my preference would be to use the receptor numbers provided in the
application as this will keep things clean and less confusing or hard to track down if needed at a later date.

Turbine 71 is within 1,000 feet of a non-participators property line. | do not feel Turbine 71 shift is safe. Ice throw, blade
throw, fire risks, sleep-disturbing noise, flicker, infrasound and possible flooding from soil compaction causing excessive
water runoff, and the loss of enjoyment or future use of property may all become issues for the non-participating
landowner to the south. Turbine 71 is within a 1,000 feet of a nonparticipators property line.

Kristi Mogen
Farmer @ Mogens Mark
Twin Brooks, SD
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